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The Minister of Justice has requested that the Judicial Compensation and 

Benefits Commission, undertake an inquiry on the following specific matter: the 

effects on the adequacy of federal judicial compensation and benefits, if any, of 

an amendment to the Judges Act that would stop the accrual of pensionable 

service for any judge whose removal from office has been recommended by the 

Canadian Judicial Council. 

The Commission welcomes comments from the public. Parties wishing to 

comment on the matter must file their submission no later than July 18, 2019. 

Directions for doing so can be found on the Commission's website at 

http://www.quadcom.gc.ca/ under the heading Notices and Rulings. 




